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Follow Up on Sign Ordinance hearing

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Lori Parlin <loriparlin@sbcglobal.net> Fri, May 29, 2015 at 12:55 PM

To: rich.stewart@edcgov.us, gary.miller@edcgov.us, tom.heflin@edcgov.us, dave.pratt@edcgov.us,
brian.shinault@edcgov.us, charlene.tim@edcgov.us
Cc: Russell Langley <rlangley40@gmail.com>, Ellen Van Dyke <vandyke.5@sbcglobal.net>

Dear Planning Commissioners,

Thank you for spending the time to make yesterday's hearing meaningful.

FYI - Here is what | posted on Facebook as an update for anyone that was interested:

Thank you to our Planning Commissioners for conducting yesterday's Sign Ordinance hearing in a professional,
collaborative, and thoughtful manner. It was an extremely long day and only a handful of citizens were able to
attend. It is good to see that the Recommendation that they are sending to the Board did address many concerns
raised by the public.

Staff did not post their Memorandum of information until less than 24 hours prior to the meeting. This was duly
noted by the Chairman and several members of the public, including myself. The late posting contributed to the
long day because research and referencing could not be done ahead and had to be done during the meeting.

It is anticipated that the Planning Commission's Recommendation on the Sign Ordinance will be presented to the
Board of Supervisors for adoption on July 28, 2015. It would be helpful to all for the staff to post the final draft of
the Recommendation several weeks in advance so that we have an opportunity to make meaningful input to the
Board of Supervisors.

Lori Parlin

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=b8659658af&view=pt&search=inbox&msg= 14da13eb57031e16&sim|=14da13eb57031e16
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